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La Spezia, 15 April 2022

Dear Valued Customer,

We are pleased to inform you that based on the soundings chart provided by the Port Authority and following a
meeting held last week with The Harbor Master, the maximum operating draft for ships arriving/departing the
Fornelli West Pier at La Spezia Container Terminal is now increased from 12.90m to 13.00m.

All Shipping Agents must present to The Harbor Master the pre-arrival information, giving the maximum arrival
and departure draft of the ship call, that should not exceed 13.00m in order to allow The Harbor Master to give
the required authorization.

We will keep you posted on any further developments.
Remaining at your full disposal,

Best regards

Alfredo Scalisi
Managing Director
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